To the Churches of Riverside Presbytery:

The Synod Partnering Grant Protocol and Application has been approved and we are happy to share it with you. Several important things that PIM wants to share with you because the approval process begins with PIM.
· Please fill out a PIM Grant Application and  include it with the Synod Application. ONLY check the box that says ENDORSEMENT and fill out your contact information…NOTHING else. 
· These grants are meant to be used for new church development or church revitalization. 
It includes funding for “leadership development, including finances, and talent.”
· Read through the Synod protocol thoroughly, it’s important that you and your team think this grant through so you can provide thoughtful and complete information. At any stage of the approval process, if any of the entities that review your application have questions, they will ask for more information.
· The pool of grant money is $250,000 for the Presbytery and a maximum of $50,000 for each grant. There is no deadline for submission but realize that it is on a first-come basis.
· We encourage you to DREAM BIG. Imagine a project or ministry that you would never attempt with your regular budget. If you want to really dream big, you could create a collaboration with another church or churches, each with their own grant funding towards an even bigger project.
· PIM meets monthly on the 1st Thursday. You will need to get your application to us 2 weeks prior to our meeting. Send it to PIM@riversidepresbytery.com

Good Luck. We can’t wait to see what your creative minds come up with.

Erin Thomas for PIM
